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Sunday 25th January 2015

10.00am: Lindisfarne Service 

1.00pm: Tongan Service.
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Prayer:                                                                     
Loving God, as we prepare for the start of our parish activities for the year, we pray for vision and optimism, knowing that you require us to look ahead and to travel hopefully. 

We place out trust in you again, dear Lord, to lead us and energise us as we endeavour to bring your Good News and bring hope to many lives.

We remember that "What we say is what we get," so guide us in positive thinking and action. We pray in Jesus' name, Amen.
	.Lindisfarne Calendar

	Sunday 25th  January
	10.00am

1.00pm

1.00pm
	 Lindisfarne Service with Reverend Peter Taylor.

Tongan Service.

Fijian Service.

	Tuesday 27th
	9.00am

10.15am
	Parish Stewards and Minister Meeting.

Pastoral Care Team Meeting.

	Thursday 29th 
	2.00pm
	Private Kitchen Booking.

	Friday 30th 
	10.00am
	Private Kitchen Booking.

	Sunday 1st February.
	10.00am

1.00pm
	Lindisfarne  Communion Service with Reverend Peter Taylor. Parish Lunch to follow.

Tongan Service.


Meals on Wheels

     Co-ordinator David Squire reminds us that our next rostered week for Meals on Wheels is from Monday 9th February to Friday 13th February. 

If you are able to help please contact David on 2127259 or 0274 374 382. 

We are also required to supply the emergency driver for this coming week.
 Emergency Food Parcels
In the first three weeks of this month we have had ten requests for Brown Bags (emergency food parcels)! Can you help to replenish our stocks of canned food – baked beans, spaghetti, soup, fruit, vegetables (corn, tomatoes, peas), fish? We also need biscuits, tea, Milo, coffee, Weetbix or other cereal, pasta, rice, soap powder, toilet soap.        

Cash donations are always welcome.

On the Lighter Side.

As the Church Year hasn't really started yet, there aren't many messages or notices. 
Consequently we can indulge in a little humour. 

Currently there is a lot of interest and debate in the issuing of speeding tickets.       
Here are some replies given to offenders'  protests:-
 "You know, stop lights don't come any redder than the one you just went through."

"Relax, the handcuffs are tight because they're new.                                                  They'll stretch after you wear them a while."

"If you run, you'll only go to jail tired."

"You don't know how fast you were going?                                                
 I guess that means I can write anything I want to on the ticket, huh?"

"Yes sir, you can talk to the shift supervisor, but I don't think it will help.        
- Oh, did I mention that I'm the shift supervisor?"

"Warning! You want a warning?                                                                               O.K, I'm warning you not to do that again or I'll give you another ticket."

"Yeah, we have a quota.                                                                       
 Two more tickets and my wife gets a toaster oven."

"Just how big were those 'two beers' you say you had?"

"No sir, we don't have quotas anymore.                                                                   We used to, but now we're allowed to write as many tickets as we can."

"I'm glad to hear that the Chief (of Police) is a personal friend of yours. 
So you know someone who can post your bail."

AND THE WINNER IS....

"You didn't think we give pretty women tickets?                                             
You're right, we don't. Sign here."
ROSTER FOR SUNDAY DUTIES

	SUNDAY
	25th January 
	1st February
	8th February
	15th February

	DOOR AND

WELCOME
	Hilda Fife
Margaret Brass
	Noeline and Findlay Collie
	Chris and Carolyn McDonald
	Keith and Carol McKenzie

	VAN DRIVER
	Ian Findlay
	David Flack
	Daphne Salter
	Sharon Taylor

	FLOWERS 
	Mags Kelly
	Dorothy King
	Nicol Macfarlane
	Raewyn Birss

	MORNING TEA
	Shirley Jennings
Judith Cushen
	Ita and Runi Safole
	Nicol Macfarlane Stephanie Fannin
	Glenys and Ian Findlay

	NOTICES
	Eddie Bremer
	Betty Snell
	Carol McKenzie
	Eddie Bremer.

	CRECHE                                  
	School Holidays
	Beth Gibbs
	Dorothy King
	Amanda Hare

	KIDS KLUB
	School Holidays
	TBA
	TBA
	TBA


DUTIES 1st FEBRUARY

Lunch: Raewyn Birss and Sharon Taylor.
Sacramental Stewards: Stephanie Fannin and Carolyn McDonald
CENTRE DUTIES

	WEEK OF
	LAWNS
	SECURITY

	January 26th - February 1st
	Runi Safole
	Runi Safole

	February 2nd- February 8th
	Neil Salter
	Daphne Salter

	February 9th - February 15th
	Mike Mika
	Margaret Brass

	February 16th- February 22rd
	Ron Taylor
	Ron Taylor
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